	[image: ]
	Benha University News
	[image: ]

	Sunday: 24/07/2016
	
	



Beni Suef University receives Prof. Thomas Craig
[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]
The Department of Parasitology, Faculty of Veterinary Medicine, Beni Suef University has received in the duration from 11/07/2016 to 14/07/2016 Prof. Thomas Craig, the professor of parasitology in Texas University, USA by the attendance of faculty members and the assistance authority as well as veterinarians and students.
You can review the scientific subject of the visiting program throughout the following links:

· http://www.slideshare.net/ssuser6c32aa/20160712-worms-are-winners-why
· http://www.slideshare.net/ssuser6c32aa/20160712-parasites-of-livestock-ii
· http://www.slideshare.net/ssuser6c32aa/20160714-impact-of-parasitic-disease-for-the-veterinarian
· http://www.slideshare.net/ssuser6c32aa/20160713-anthelmintic-resistancewhats-old-whats-newwhats-up
· https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Kc7iamvHa7w&feature=youtu
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